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9:30 WORSHIP 
         Prelude singing 
         Call to worship  
 
         Worship in song               
         Children’s time  
          
         Scripture: Matthew 6:25-34  
         Sermon: The Bird’s Watch and Ask: “What’s Worry?” 
         Song 
          
         Sharing and Pastoral Prayer  
         Offering  
         Announcements 
         Sending 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 
         Children’s classes (age 2 through 7th grade) (basement)          
         Youth class (Pine Room) 
         Adult classes:  “God Loves Us” (Maple Room) 
                                 Talk It Over class (Pastors Study)   
                                 Connecting in conversation      

 
Welcome to all to our worship this morning! A special welcome to all 
from Plow Creek.  
 
The plastic bank passed during the offering time is for coins (50 cents 
or so).  This symbolizes our desire to combat world hunger.   
 
Today we recognize David Stahnke’s plans to move to Goshen, Indiana 
and extend our blessing to his journey. All are welcome to stay for a 
carry-in meal following Sunday school. 
 
 
 

Menno Haven campership certificates are available today for 3rd grade 
youth and above who are attending Willow Springs.  March 6 is a deadline 
for an early registration discount. More brochures are found on the 
literature table and at mennohaven.com. Questions? Contact Jacob at 
program@mennohaven.com.    
 
Kids Klub will be held Wednesday, March 1, 6:00-7:00 pm at the 
Tiskilwa Bible Church.  Classes for K-8th grade.  
 
Mennonite Women will meet Thursday, March 2, beginning at 9:30 am. 
Come and join the fellowship.  Please bring a sack lunch. 
 
Pastor’s plans: Cal plans to attend the Bureau County Pastor’s Lunch in 
Princeton on Thursday and on Saturday, the Healthy Boundaries training 
as required by the Illinois Mennonite Conference and MC USA.  The 
training is held at Reba Place Church in Evanston.  
 
Registration is now available for Menno Haven’s Menno Madness 
3-on-3 basketball tournament taking place Saturday, March 11, starting at 
10 am. See the flyer on the bulletin board for more information. Contact 
Jacob if you have questions. 
 
Nurture your children’s faith at home this Lent and Easter with family 
worship. Find a downloadable guide at www.anabaptistfaithformation.org. 
For use between March 1 & Easter Sunday, it includes a daily Bible 
reading, short litany, songs, hand-on activities and questions to ponder. 
 
CALENDAR 
March 8 & 22   Come and Dine 
March 5        First Sunday of Lent with theme “Restore Us O God” 
March 15      MCC relief sale pie-baking 
March 19      Youth group fundraiser nacho meal 
 
Available for your use: 
*accessible restroom by library 
*staffed nursery for children through age 4 (following children’s story) 
*elevator located inside main door and by library 
*large print hymnals & hearing devices available from ushers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Worship Leader: Beth Gerig 
Song leader: Elaine Good 
Children’s story: Lori Boekeloo 
Message: Cal Zehr  


